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DEVELOPMENT APPLICATIONS UNDER REVIEW
T. Wierzba, Planner provided an update regarding development applications under review.

The Committee asked questions regarding the status of the development applications for the properties
located at 19 Dundonald Street, 22 and 26 Granville Street and received feedback from Mr. Wierzba.

City of Barrie Page 1 of 1 Printed on 2/14/2024
powered by Legistar™


http://www.legistar.com/

